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BANDWIDTH AND CAPACITY REQUIREMENTS FOR SERVICES TO BE SUPPORTED 
ON FIXED WIRELESS ACCESS (FWA) SYSTEMS 

 
The Ninth Meeting of the Permanent Consultative III: Radiocommunications decided that the 
Executive Secretary of CITEL circulates the questionnaire given in the Annex on bandwidth and 
capacity requirements for services to be supported on fixed wireless access (FWA) systems to the 
member countries asking them to provide the answers to the Rapporteur by 15 January 1998. 
 

ANNEX 
 

QUESTIONNAIRE ON BAND AND CAPACITY REQUIREMENTS FOR 
SERVICES TO BE SUPPORTED ON FIXED WIRELESS ACCESS (FWA) 

SYSTEMS 
 
The following questions are posed to assist the work of the Rapporteur Group. 
 
Questions to Government Administrations; 
 
1. What residential services would you expect to be implemented using FWA technology 
both in the short term and in the long term? What residential densities, traffic rates, and 
patterns would be expected?  
 
2. What business services would you expect to be implemented using FWA technology in 
both the short term and the long term? 
 
3. What FWA trials have been conducted within your administration? What have been 
the results? 
 
Questions to Manufacturers; 
 
1. What technologies do you currently market which could be classed as FWA? Please 
describe service features, frequency bands, bandwidth requirements, capacity, etc.? 
 
The responses to these questions should be sent to the Rapporteur at the following 
address: 
 
Paul Rayment 
Manager, Spectrum and Regulation 
Nortel Wireless Networks 
304 The East Mall, 8th Floor 
Islington, Ontario 
CANADA   M9B 6E4 
Tel.:  + 1 416-232-3825 
Fax:  + 1 416-232-3996 
paul_rayment@nt.com 


